
                                                       
April 15, 2010   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
13th Floor West 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

Re: EX43.15  Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension Project  
- Request for Full Project Commitment Approval               

   

The Budget Committee on March 29, 2010, in consideration of Item BU70.7 Toronto-York 
Spadina Subway Extension Project – Request for Full Project Commitment Approval, requested 
that:  

“The Toronto Transit Commission report back to the Executive Committee, for its meeting 
scheduled to be held on April 19, 2010, with 10 year cash flows for the Toronto-York Spadina 
Subway Extension project, by project component.”   

Please find attached a table which provides the requested information for consideration by the 
Executive Committee at its meeting of April 19, 2010 in conjunction with Item EX43.15 Toronto-
York Spadina Subway Extension Project – Request for Full Project Commitment Approval.  

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary  
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Attachment   

Copy: Joseph Pennachetti – City Manager  
Cam Weldon – Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer  
Joe Farag – Director Special Projects 




